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Apostolic Journey of His Holiness Francis in Indonesia, Papua New Guinea, Timor-Leste, and
Singapore (2 to 13 September 2024) – Private meeting with a group of missionaries at Holy Trinity
Humanistic School in Baro

After the meeting with the faithful of the diocese of Vanimo, the Holy Father transferred by car to the Holy Trinity
Humanistic School in Baro, where he met privately with a group of missionaries.

Upon arrival the Pope was welcomed by the missionaries who accompanied him to the School and Queen of
Paradise Hall, where he watched a brief concert of the school student orchestra. The private meeting with the
missionaries then took place.

At the end, Pope Francis transferred by car to Vanimo Airport, where he departed on board a C-130 military
aircraft in order to return to Port Moresby.

After arrival at Port Moresby Airport at 19.58 (11.58 in Rome), the Holy Father returned to the Apostolic
Nunciature by car.


